
TIONAL: 

F73 

August 17, 1975 LARGEST CIRCULATION  OF ANY PAPER IN AMERICA  
02-261 

4 Ddins Peremen Re.yer! TEA  2W Saw Evidence achy erd 
Oswald Coasgired to El iFig—On Orders From astir° 

...But H19 Documents,Turried Over 
To Fi31, fiflysteriousiy Disuppeared 

CONSTABLE Ben Cash: 
The documents also show-
ed o "third man was in-
volved in the killing." 

By CHARLES COBB, 
WILLIAM DICK and 
LEE HARRISON 

Documentary evidence that 

Jack Ruby conspired with 

Lee Harvey Oswald and a 

third mad to murder John 

F. Kennedy was found two 
months after the assassina-

tion, say four Dallas police 

officers who saw the mate-
rial. 

The documents clearly stated 
that Cuban dictator Fidel Cas-
tro ordered Kennedy killed -
and that the three "did it for 
Castro," the officers. declare. 

The crucial evidence was 
turned over to the FBI, which 
claims it forwarded the docu-
ments to the Warren Commis-
sion — but at some point it has 
been mysteriously "lost." 

Dallas District Attorney Hen-
ry Wade confirms that he per-
sonally received the evidence 
from the officers at his home 
on Jan. 23, 1964. 

Wade, in turn, handed the 
documents over to the FBI. 

But an ENQUIRER probe of 
the Warren Commission's ar-
chives shows that the docu-
ments are inexplicably miss-
ing. 

Deputy Constable Bitty J. 
Preston of Dallas. who obtain-
ed the evidence, read it and 
turned it over to District At-
torney Wade, • told The EN-
QUIRER: 

"There is no doubt in my 
mind that the evidence proved 
a conspiracy." 

The Warren Commission re-
poe. states there was no evi-
dence that Ruby knew Osviald 
before the assassination. But 
Constable Ben Cash of Port 
Aransas, Tex., who was a 
deputy constable in Dallas at 
the time of the assassination 
and who also read the docu-
ments, declared: 

"The papers Preston picked 
up contained a receipt for a 
motel room outside New Or-
leans in two names — Lee 
Harvey Oswald . and Jack 
Ruby! 

"It showed two long-distance 
calls billed to the room. Be-
side one was the notation 'Cu-
ban Embassy,' beside the oth-
er, 'Russian Embassy.' 

"This receipt was dated two 
months before the assassina-
tion occurred. 

"There was a document 
among the papers detailing 

how the assassination was ac-
complished. I have no doubt 
that the writer of that docu-
ment was the third man in-
volved in the killing. 

"It revealed the whole con-
spiracy and I believe the writ-
er intended It to protect his 
own life — he could warn oth-
ers who knew that if anything 
happened to him, the docu-
ment would be released. 

"It stated that Oswald was 
not alone in the assassination, 
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J. Preston: ". . . no doubt 
. , . that the evidence prov-
ed a conspiracy." 

and that a .25 caliber gun -
it didn't say whether it was 
a rifle or a handgun — had 
been used in the killing." 

(The only weapon cited in 
the Warren Commission report 
as having been fired at Ken-
nedy was an Italian-made 6.5-
millimeter carbine.) 

Preston told The ENQUIRER 
that the evidence consisted of 
33 documents, packed in a 
cardboard container about the 
size of a shirtbox and included: 

• The document Cash men-
tioned, laboriously handwrit-
ten In part-English, part-Span-
ish, giving accurate details of 
the assassination. It also re-
counted an earlier plan to as-
sassinate Kennedy in Wiscon-
sin in September 1963 — which 
was abandoned because secur-
ity around the President was 
too tight. 

• Newspaper clippings iden-
tifying the author of the docu-
ment — the third member of 



the assassination team — as a 
Texas-born gunman who had 
hired out repeatedly as a pro-
fessional killer in Mexico. 

"There were notes stating 
clearly that Fidel Castro had 
Kennedy assassinated, that the 
killers were doing it for Cas-
tro," Preston staled. 

"The notes also spoke about 
Ruby and Oswald meeting in 
New Orleans, about trips to 
Mexico City, and about visit-
ing the Cuban and Mexican 
embassies. 

"There was mention of an 
airfield across the border in 
Mexico, and I've often won-
dered if this could have been 
the planned getaway field." 

Preston said the documents 
included a membership card, 
No. 52, in the "Fair Play for 

Cuba Committee," issued to 
Jack Ruby. The committee 
was a pro-Castro group. and 
Oswald is known to have 
passed out leaflets for it in 
New Orleans. 
. The papers also included a 
press card issued to Ruby at 
a Chicago address by the Daily 
Worker, a communist news-
paper. 

The box containing the docu-
ments was given to Vreston 
after he got a call from a girl 
he knew, who was rooming 
with another girl named Mary. 
She said Mary had something 
Preston should see. .Preston 
went there and Mary told him 
her boyfriend had left her with 
a file of papers. • - 

"Mary was an employe of 
Paramount Pictures. and some 
of the notes made by her boy-
friend were on the stationery 
of the company," Preston said. 
"I remember one thing very 
well; that girl was scared! 

"She told me that Oswald 
had also spent some time at 
her residence, which was In a 
lower-income neighborhood of 
Dallas." 

Dallas Deputy Constable 
Michael Callahan stated that 
he too had seen the contents__ 
of the box when Preston-
brought it .back to the con-
stable's office. "I saw a mes-
sage in it about going to 
Cuba," he said. 

And former. Deputy Consta-
ble Tom Stockard Jr., told The 
ENQUIRER: "I was there 
when the other constables 
were going through the con- 

tents of the box. It happened 
just like they said." 

Cash said the documents 
were turned over to District 
Attorney Wade that same 
night, and he saw them handed 
over by Preston. Wade con-
firmed it. 

"I definitely remember re-
ceiving those documents,"' be 
told The ENQUIRER: "I re-
member the deputy constables 
bringing them to my home." 

The FBI confirms that it re-
ceived the documents and 
claims it forwarded them to 
the Warren Commission. Offi-
cial FBI spokesman William 
"Bill" Hayes told The EN-
QUIRER from FBI headquar-
ters in Washington, D.C.: 

"These doctiments were filed 
with the Warren Commission 
in an FBI report dated Feb. 
11, 1964. They are presently 
in the custody of the National 
Archives in Washington." 

A search of the Archives 
yielded the report itself — but 
no documents. The report, 
bearing Bw-eau File Number 
105-82555, states definitely that 
the FBI received the docu-
ments on Jan, 28, 1964, but 
they are not with the report, 
nor is there any reference in 
the report to enclosures or at-
tachments. 

Marion Johnson, archivist in 
charge of all papers relating 
to the Kennedy assassination, 
said: "I never heard of these 
documents before." 

Nevertheless, The ENQUIR-
ER, with Johnson, made a 
thorough search of the Ar-
chives. The missing documents 
were not found. 

When The ENQUIRER went 
back to FBI spokesman Hayes 
to report that the documents 
were not in the Archives as 
stated, he refused to discuss 
the matter — leaving wide 
open the question of what hap-
pened to this startling evidence 
after the FBI received it. . 

Said Preston: "We were told' 
at the time that the documents 
were so important they were 
being rushed to Washington." 

Cash added: "We knew they 
. were important. I believe that. 
if they had been released then, 
we would have had World 
War 3. 

"When I heard nothing more 
• about them, I figured they 
were being kept secret for that 
reason — the Cuban involve- 

[
merit could have led us into a.  
war with Cuba and Russia." 

And Preston noted: "I was 
surprised when none of us who 
saw the documents were ever 
questioned or called before the 
Warren Commission. ' 

"Then I figured decisions 
had been made by higher 
authorities to keep the con-
spiracy secret because of po• 
lilical repercussions." 

But after 12 years of silence, 
the deputy constables said, 
they decided to reveal the evi-
dence 

 
 because recent Congres-

sional probes hinting at a 
- cover-up had encouraged them 

to speak out. 
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DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
Henry .Wade confirms he 
received the evidence two 
months after the JFK as-
sassination and then turn- 

i,t,trrer, to te F131. 
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